
City of Dallas 
OFFICLENVIVDMI 

To- 
Captain W.P. Gannaway 
Special Service Bureau 

 

 

Subject: 
Thrus Lt. T. Ingargiola 

Administrative Section 

Lee Harvey Oswald, 01/24 

Sir: 

The undersigned received information from a confidential informant that 
approximately two weeks prior to the assassination of the President of 
the United States John F. Kennedy SUBJECT made application for employment 
at the Allright Parking System, 1208 Commerce Street. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob K. Carroll, Detective 
Administrative Section 
Special Service Bureau 

The only reason you and l are here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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